
How did we go?Let’s Talk Woy Woy
Engagement summary

Between 28 October and 2 December 2019 
Council sought feedback and provided 
information on a number of projects underway or 
planned for Woy Woy.

We sought feedback using online interactive 
mapping and submission forms.

Residents were also invited to attend a morning 
or evening drop-in information session held on 21 
November at the Woy Woy CWA Hall.

What’s next?
The feedback received from the community will 
be considered by departments across Council to 
inform projects and future plans for Woy Woy. 
 
More detail on the results and our responses to 
ideas and key issued raised during Let’s Talk Woy 
Woy will be included in a full consultation report. 
 
This report will be published on  
yourvoiceourcoast.com in early 2020.

Find out more and stay up to date at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com
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